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Welcome, Ledyard students! 

Our enrollment process for 2023‐2024: 

 

 

 
Please register early!  We begin processing enrollments for the next 
school year on July 1 — waiting until the end of August may delay 
your student’s first day. 
 
The first step is to complete the mobile device friendly inquiry form. 

 

 

 

QuesƟons?  Contact Central Office 

enrollment@ledyard.net 

860‐464‐9255 

4  Blonders Blvd, Ledyard CT 06339 

Enrollment page Enrollment inquiry form 

Start here! 


